on tope to sold DBV

Mr Conford. 23/11

Note: The Trust's telephone number has been changed to

Minicom service is available within the Trust on request.

E-mail: Web site: www.sperrin-lakeland.org

Our Ref: COM 3

10 November 2000

PRIVATE AND CONFIDENTIAL

Mr Stanley Millar Chief Officer Western Health and Social Services Council Hilltop Tyrone & Fermanagh Hospital OMAGH

Dear Mr Millar

Re: Lucy Crawford deceased

I am in receipt of a letter from Mr Neville Crawford. Can I ask, is it possible that in your role as advocate for the Crawford family, whether you feel there is an opportunity to further encourage Mr and Mrs Crawford to avail of the suggested meeting. It would be helpful if you could contact myself or Eugene to discuss whether you feel there is an opportunity to convince Mr and Mrs Crawford of the value of the meeting as proposed.

In the meantime, I have shared Mr Crawford's letter with Mr Fee and Dr Kelly.

I am conscious of the delay to date in this matter and would be anxious that we could come to a fairly quick conclusion in respect of the particular approach suggested.

I would therefore welcome a call at your earliest convenience.

Yours sincerely

Bridget O'Rawe (Ms)
Director of Corporate Affairs

Copy to: Mr Fee and Dr Kelly

3640-bor/cm